To whom it may concern,

I am writing regarding the homeless hub that is being proposed for Fanshawe and wonderland. As a mother to two young children, this deeply concerns me. The proposed location is within meters of parks, schools and children specific stores (mastermind) and activities (music lessons, long & mcquade's).

This location does not have the supports or services that they need to be successful. It also takes them further from the relative community they're currently a part of and the support networks they will have already established. This has the potential to jeopardize their recovery efforts and makes the feelings of isolation and disengagement even worse.

Surely there is sites closer to the core, and the other hubs, where they will have better access to services and an integrated care model that has championed as the other viable way for these individuals to get the help and support they need.

I really hope you reconsider this proposed location.

Sincerely, Michelle Di Marcelli